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CMO PUBLIC COMPANY LIMITED

No.  0109-2024
April 1, 2024

Subject  Special Holiday Announcement
To President,

The Stock Exchange of Thailand

As the Cabinet has announced on February 13, 2024 that April 12, 2024 is a public
holiday.

CMO Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to inform about special
holidays during Songkran festival since April 12 — 16, 2024 (5 days), the Company will

operate as usual on Wednesday, April 17, 2024,

Please be informed accordingly.

A

Yours Sincergly

—

(Mr. Kitisak Jampathipphong)
Chief Executive Officer

CMO Public Company Limited
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